
ANNUAL REPORT 2021 

January 19, 2022 

Dear Friends of the Brattleboro Walk-In Clinic: 

 Thank you for your continued support and interest in the mission of the Brattleboro Walk-In Clinic to provide 
primary medical treatment to persons ages 18-64 in our community who do not have health insurance or cannot afford 
their high deductible or co-insurance. The Covid-19 pandemic has continued to effect operations at the Brattleboro 
Walk-In Clinic as we remained closed through most of 2021. 
 
 However, there were two major developments that occurred late in 2021.   First, the Brattleboro Walk-In Clinic 
purchased the building we are currently occupying at 191 Clark Avenue.   This allows the Clinic to have full control of 
our space and the security of maintaining the location we are in.     Secondly, in November our Board, with careful 
consideration and consultation with staff re-opened for services with specific precautions to maintain the safety of both 
staff and patients in regards to Covid-19.   Both of these developments demanded time, effort and participation from our 
Board and we all worked well collaboratively to accomplish them both successfully.    

The Board of Directors continues to meet and work on goals established in our strategic plan. 

  Goal A:  Focus our mission on medical services for persons age 18-64 with no insurance or high deductibles.
 Goal B:  Secure improved space for the Clinic       
 Goal C:  Raise Community Awareness of who we are       
 Goal D:  Build a sustainable financial base        
 Goal E:  Develop a sustainable board structure 

 As always I would like to thank the individuals, local businesses, churches and other organizations for their 
continued support and interest in our services throughout the year; and especially thank our administrator Jeanne 
Seymour, my fellow board members and the volunteers working at the clinic for their time, expertise and dedication, 
because without you the Brattleboro Walk-In Clinic could not continue to provide care to those in need.     

Sincerely,  

 

 

Andrew Miller, President 

 
Please visit us at www.BrattleboroWalkInClinic.com 
The Brattleboro Walk-In Clinic is a 501(c)(3) organization. Tax ID#03-0343685                

                           
 


